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At a meeting held on 12/08/2021, the Board considered the documents on file and
the report of the Inspector, which was completed following the request by the
prospective applicant to close the consultation, in relation to the development of the

BusConnects Core Bus Corridor Infrastructure Works along 12 routes in Dublin.

The Board noted the contents of the Inspector’s report and agreed that the pre-

application consultations be formally closed.

The prescribed bodies as identified by the Inspector to be consulted are considered
satisfactory. Note: add Fingal County Council and the Department of Housing, Local
Government and Heritage to the list.

Board Member: Date: 12/08/2021
Dave Walsh
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